
Notice of false claims and misleading
information

The Government Legal Department has been made aware of a number of derogatory
articles published online which discuss legal action taken by GLD for a
client. The articles also identify, by name, one of our lawyers, Ms Zara
Broadley-Johns.

In keeping with government policy GLD will not comment on the ongoing
proceedings but wish to make it clear that the claims made in the articles
about Ms Broadley-Johns have no basis whatsoever and are false and abusive.

The likely source of the articles is an individual who has been subject to
numerous civil restraint orders imposed by the courts for persistently
issuing court applications which judges have found to be totally without
merit.

GLD is an outstanding legal organisation, committed to the highest standards
of service and professionalism that wholly supports its trusted employees.
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